
January 07, 2015

James Lesar

930 Wayne Avenue, Unit 1111
Silver Spring MD 20910

Dear Mr. Lesar:
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This is in response toyour Freedom ofInformation Act request ofDecember 19,2014 which was
received inthis office onDecember 23, 2014. Your request has been assigned reference number NW
44935.

In your letteryour requested access to a withhelddocumentfrom the JFK Assassination Records
Collection [document 104-10175-10085] as well as documentation regarding the decision making process
ofthe Assassination Records Review Board (ARRB) regarding this document. We are currently
searching the closed ARRB files for any records that may relate to the ARRB's decision making on this
document. We will respond further once we have determined ifwe have any responsive records regarding
this issue.

Please note that there is documentation regarding the "Not Believe Relevant" (NBR) issue among the
open records of the Assassination RecordsReviewBoard, availablehere at the NationalArchives at
CollegePark.Folder title list findingaids to the ARRB files are available on line at
www.archives.gov/research/jfk/review-board. Ifyou locate a folder you would like toexamine, you
can come to the National Archives at College Park during normal business hours and ask for it to be made
available to you in Room 2000.

The National Archives and Record Administration has limited authority to release national security or
other sensitive information. Pursuant to5USC 552(a)(6)(B)(iii)(III),ifyou have requested information
that isclassified, itwill be necessary to send copies ofthe documents to appropriate agencies for further
review. Ifthe records are unclassified, but we determine that there are other sensitivities, such as personal
privacy, NARA will conduct the review of the file.

Please advise usofany change ofaddress that may occur during the time that it takes tocomplete your
case. To contact usregarding a change inyour contact information orfor information regarding your case,
we canbereached by e-mail at specialaccess_foia@nara.gov
oryou can call our FOIA customer service number at (301) 837-0627 and speak directly with your
caseworker. You may also write tous atthe address above, room 6350. Inthe event any correspondence
toyou from this office isreturned asundeliverable, no forwarding address, we will presume you are no
longer interested in pursuing the case and the case will be closed.

Sincerely

MARTHA WAGNER MURPHY

Chief, Special Access and FOIA Staff
National Archives at College Park

Did you understand our response toyour inquiry? Ifnot, please tell uswhy sowe can improve our responses.
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